
 

 

 

 

 

23rd May 2017 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

Next half term the children of year 3 have an excellent opportunity to go to Gosforth Tennis Club for 

their P.E. lessons. Each session will be taught by a fully qualified tennis coach with all of the 

equipment provided. 

The children will be attending 6 tennis sessions in total, with the first session being on  

Monday 5th June. The tennis sessions will run during the school day every Monday, for 6 weeks. We 

will be walking to the tennis club from school. We ask that children bring suitable footwear, jogging 

bottoms and outdoor coats as we will be going in all weathers. 

In accordance with the 1988 Education Reform Act we can only ask for a voluntary contribution of £3 

to cover the total cost of the tennis sessions. If it is not possible to fund the sessions through 

voluntary contributions then unfortunately these sessions will have to be cancelled.  If your child is 

eligible for free school meals because you are in receipt of benefits, or is pupil premium there will be 

no charge. 

Thank you for your continued support. 
 
The Year 3 Team 
 
 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

 

I give permission for my child to attend weekly tennis sessions at Gosforth Tennis Club during school 

time, for 6 weeks from 5th June 2017. 

 

Child’s name_________________________________  Class _____________ 

 

Emergency contact number __________________________     

 

Medical conditions __________________________________________________________ 

 

Signed________________________ 

 


